
Dear parent/carer, 
  
On Monday 15th July your child will be taking part in their interform sports day.  
 
This is an inclusive event which offers students the opportunity to compete in activities they have covered as part of 
their PE curriculum this year. The events include: 

• 5-A-Side Football 

• 5-A-Side Netball 

• Rounders 

• Badminton 
  
In form time next week, tutors will be helping the tutees pick the sport they wish to compete in. Points are awarded 
for participating and for a draw/win. The winning tutor will be announced in celebration assembly in the last week of 
term where the coveted interform trophy will be awarded. 
 
The expectation is that on this day, students will come in their PE kit for the whole day, this is to elevate pressure in 
the changing room. 
  
As we monitor the weather closely, we would like to remind you that students should have hats, water, sun cream 
and appropriate Suthers PE kit for the day. Trainers and Shin pads will be needed for football. In the event of poor 
weather, students would revert to their timetabled lessons for Monday. 
  
Your child will have some of their timetabled lessons to attend in either the morning or afternoon, so please make 
sure they bring their school bag and the necessary equipment. 
  
Interform timetable 
  
Monday AM Periods 1&2 Year 7 
08:30 Form registration and preparation. 
08:50 Students bring bags down to sports hall for briefing. 
09:00 Start of competition against other forms. 
10:30 Break. 
10:50- onwards. Back to normal lessons. 
 
Monday AM Periods 3&4 Year 8 
10:50 Registration and preparation in the sports hall. 
11:00 Start of competition against other forms. 
12:30 Lunch. 
 
Monday PM Periods 5&6 Year 9 
13:15 Registration and preparation in the sports hall. 
13:25 Start of competition against other forms. 
14:55 End of School Day. 

 
This is an in-school event and therefore we would not be able to accommodate parents onsite. We will be 
taking pictures throughout the day and sharing these on our social media.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Jack Sykes-Wood 
Head of PE 
Jsykes-wood@suthersschool.co.uk 


